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22 August, 2015 

 

Chair and Members 
Civic Works Committee  
 

RE: AMENDMENTS TO THE TRAFFIC AND PARKING BY-LAW  

This letter is a communication of support for the Amendments to the Traffic and Parking By-law.  

I am excited to see the first implementation of reduced speed limits in school zones at three 

schools across the city.  I would like to thank Civic Administration for their efficiency on moving 

ahead with these changes, and I look forward to seeing more recommendations for reduced 

speed limits in school zones come forward over the next several months. 

Regards,  

 

Virginia Ridley 

Councillor Ward 10 

City of London 
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